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The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS) presents its 
compliments to the Ministries, Secretariats and Departments of Foreign Affairs 
of the Member States and Associate Members of the ACS, and has the honour to 
refer to the I Meeting of the Working Group on Customs Facilitation which will 
be held on January 23, 2013 at the ACS Secretariat, Port of Spain, Republic of 
Trinidad and Tobago.  
 
In this respect, the Secretariat has the honour to forward the attached document, 
“Country Questionnaire Results” for the I Meeting of the Working Group on 
Customs Facilitation and also communicated that the documents for the above 
mentioned meeting, are currently available for download through the following link: 
 
Website:  
 
http://www.acs-aec.org/index.php?q=events/2013/i-meeting-of-the-working-group-on-customs-
facilitation 
 
 
In this respect, the Directorate of Trade would like to issue a gentle reminder to all the 
participants that it is necessary for relevant documents to be printed in advance for use 
during the Meeting, in accordance with the Secretariat’s environmentally friendly 
initiative communicated in Circular note C.103/2012/SG.  
 
 
The Secretariat kindly requests that liaison officials forward a copy of this 
communication to the relevant authorities belonging to ACS Member States and 
Associate Members. 
 
The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States takes this opportunity to 
reiterate to the Ministries, Secretariats and Departments of Foreign Affairs of 
the Member States and Associate Members of the ACS the assurances of its 
highest consideration. 
 
 

 
Port of Spain, January 18, 2013 

    


